Susan Fox

From: Susan Fox

Sent: Tuesday, 15 August 2017 4:06 PM

To: Susan Fox

Subject: FW: SSD 7267 SUEZ Wetherill Park Resource Recovery Facility

From: Joshua Madden

Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 8:40 AM

To: Susan Fox <Susan.Fox@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Fwd: SSD 7267 SUEZ Wetherill Park Resource Recovery Facility

Hi Susan,

We feel relatively satisfied that there are unlikely to be any significant issues that would prevent the proposal from
proceeding. If it does eventuate that there are adverse environmental impacts, and these are a result of the
modified proposal then the EPA will look to manage this through the EPL.

Best regards,

Joshua Madden

Operations Officer — Waste Compliance

Waste and Resource Recovery, NSW Environment Protection Authority
+61 29995 5077

From: Trevor Wilson <trevor.wilson@epa.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, June 27,2017 7:37 PM

Subject: RE: SSD 7267 SUEZ Wetherill Park Resource Recovery Facility
To: Joshua Madden <joshua.madden@epa.nsw.gov.au>

Hi Josh,

| looked at the plans and couldn’t work out what the likely problems would be as Transgrid didn’t identify their
specs.

| do agree that | don’t think there will be a significant increase in environmental impacts due to this change so please
respond to Susan and CC me in.

Thanks
Trevor

Trevor Wilson
Unit Head Waste Operations | Waste and Resource Recovery Branch | NSW Environment Protection Authority |
T:(02) 9995 5646 | M: 0409 581 296 | F: (02) 9995 5930 |
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